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STAY CLEAR, STAY SAFE THIS CANADA DAY  
 

 
Toronto –Heavy rain in parts of Ontario mean higher than normal water levels and flows on 
many provincial river systems. Ontario Power Generation (OPG) urges everyone to exercise 
extreme care around dams and hydroelectric stations. 
 
“Water is pure, raw power – power we need to respect,” says Mike Martelli, OPG’s Senior 
Vice President of Hydro Thermal Operations. “Water around our hydroelectric facilities can 
turn dangerous quickly and without warning. So please don’t ignore the signs. We want you 
to stay clear and stay safe.” 
 
The school year is over and the Canada Day holiday is upon us. Many families will be out 
fishing, boating, swimming and hiking. Before heading out on area waterways, OPG invites 
everyone to visit www.opg.com/watersafety  for more information on how to stay safe this 
summer and to view our new public service announcement titled “The Power of Water.” 
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For further information, please contact:  
 
Ontario Power Generation 
Media Relations 
416-592-4008 or 1-877-592-4008  
Follow us @opg 

http://www.opg.com/watersafety

